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Dear Mr. Muhiddin,

Based on our record, you have submitted your full paper and paid the conference fee. Please find your LoA as attached,

Regards,
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Dear Mr. Muhiddin P., 
 
It is glad to inform you that your manuscript entitled: “Profile of scientific approach 

activities on the application of the students worksheet based on the learning cycle model 

in biology classroom” has been accepted for inclusion in the ICAMR which will be held 

on 6-7 October 2018. 

 
We, the ICAMR committee, will be contacting you shortly as to the date, time, and 

location of your presentation. We will also be giving you instructions as to the steps you 

must take to submit your paper for publication. Remember to follow these directions 

carefully, since ICAMR has a “no paper, no podium” rule that is strictly enforced. 

 
If there is anything the committee can do to assist you in your preparations for this 

meeting, please do not hesitate to contact us via email: icamr@unm.ac.id. 

 
Again, congratulations and we look forward to seeing you at the conference. 
 
Warm regards, 
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Lu’mu Taris, M.Pd. Fajar Arwadi, S.Pd. M.Sc. 
  Chairman of committee Secretary 
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